
                

 

FIRST ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

MEDICAL UNIVERSITY OF SOFIA, 

FACULTY OF MEDICINE 
DEPARTMENT OF ANATOMY, HISTOLOGY AND EMBRYOLOGY 

 

THE 26TH NATIONAL CONGRESS 

OF THE BULGARIAN ANATOMICAL SOCIETY 

S O F I A 

SEPTEMBER 29 – OCTOBER 1, 2023 

 
Dear Colleagues, 

 

It is my greatest pleasure to inform you that on September 29 – October 1, 2023, 

the 26st National Congress of the Bulgarian Anatomical Society with international 

participation will be held. The event is organized and hosted by the Department of 

Anatomy, Histology and Embryology to the Medical University of Sofia. 

 

The main topics of the congress encompass all fields of gross and microscopic 

anatomy, cell and molecular biology, clinical anatomy, imaging anatomy, 

embryology and anthropology. 

 

The scientific programme of the event includes keynote lectures, oral 

communications and poster presentations. During the congress, the 2023 EFEM 

lecture will be given. 

 

The abstracts of the scientific communications will be published in a supplement 

of Acta morphologica et anthropologica. They should be prepared according to 

the journal instructions that are attached to this message. In addition, selected 

presentations will be published in a full text in a regular issue of the same journal. 

 

We kindly ask you to send the title of your presentation, the author(s) with the 

highlighted name of the presenting person, and the preferred way of presentation 

(oral/poster) by June 30, 2023 to email: BAScongress.2023@medfac.mu-sofia.bg.  

The deadline for abstract submission is July 15, 2023. 

 

mailto:BAScongress.2023@medfac.mu-sofia.bg


The Congress fee for the members of the Bulgarian Anatomical Society is 100 €, 

non-members 150 €, and accompanying persons 75 €. Students participate free 

of charge. 

 

More information about the congress can be obtained from the Secretary to the 

Department on numbers +359 2 9520455 and +359 2 9172 601. 

 

Please save the dates and distribute this announcement to the members of your 

national societies. 

 

We will be delighted to welcome you and your co-workers in Sofia! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Nikolai E. Lazarov, MD, PhD, DSc 

Professor and Head 

Department of Anatomy, Histology and Embryology 

Medical University of Sofia 

Chairman of the Bulgarian Anatomical Society 

 
 

 

 

 


